
Duri Public School 

Science and Engineering 

Challenge at TRECC 

 

The Very Hungry Caterpillar 

K12 enjoyed their trip to the Capital Theatre to 

watch The Very Hungry Caterpillar. This was    

followed by a play at The Adventure Park. 

 

 

GOLD COAST/ BRISBANE Excursion 

Our 3-6 students will be attending an excursion to the 

Gold Coast from Monday 15th Sept to Friday 19th 

Sept.  Whilst we are still finalising arrangements and 

booking we anticipate the cost to be $600 per student 

based on 22 students attending and with the P&C and 

school contributing $3000 each. We do understand 

this is  still a significant amount of money and would 

advise that parents begin to make regular payments 

as soon as possible. 

We have sent home Expressions of Interest and     

require a $100 non refundable deposit to secure your 

child’s place and to assist with our planning. Please 

advise your interest and pay the deposit prior to the 

last day of term 1. 

 

 

 

 

Senior Maths 

Mrs McRae’s maths group have been learning to    

apply known strategies to add and subtract decimals. 

This week they each designed a local fair, they had to 

consider the spending limit and cost of each item to 

ensure they did not exceed their budget. They        

became very competent at keeping a running total of 

their expenses.  

 

  

 

 

 

DURI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 
31st March , Week 10, Term 1 2025 

 
Duri Public School, 100 Duri-Dungowan Road, DURI, NSW, 2344 
Phone: (02) 6768 0214 Email:  duri-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Web Address:   www.duri-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Harmony Day 

 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 
31st 

 

1st 

 

2nd 

 

3rd 

 

4th 

Last Swimming 

@ 360 Gym 

5th 6th 

7th 

 

8th 

 

9th 

SRC Luncheon 

10th 

Easter Hat   

Parade @ 9am 
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11th 
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for good       

Attendance 

12th 13th 

APRIL 2025 



From the Principal 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The P&C have decided to add girls bottle green 

dress pants to our uniform. These are available 

from Lowes and more details will follow. 

Catherine Anderson—Principal 

School News 

Learning Disposition 

This week we are focusing on Confidence: I 

show initiative by asking questions, negotiating 

and sharing. 

Key Word Sign 

DRINK 

P&C Meeting  

Our next meeting will be held on Wed 14th May 

6pm in the school library. Hope to see you 

there. 

 

EASTER 

We will host our Easter Parade on Thursday, 

10th April at 9am. Students may dress up and 

wear Easter hats.  We ask that all families send 

in some Easter Eggs or gifts towards our annual 

Easter Raffle. Raffle ticket books have already 

been sent home. Please return tickets and   

money asap.  We can supply more ticket books 

if required. Prizes will be drawn at the Easter 

Hat Parade. 

 

 

Duri Public School 

 

Class Merit Awards       

Jaylan Luckwell– improved work ethic 

Jeremiah Carter– trying his best in writing 

Janaya Edwards– being considerate and helping others 

Lexi Barron-always producing her best work 

Star Reader award 

Henry Johnson 

Callie Brown 

Principal Awards 

Seb Bentley– excellent discussion points in Science 

Janaya Edwards– being kind and caring towards other 

students 

Sport Awards 

Tom Settle– improved swimming 

Sophie Swartz– improved swimming 

 

Year 6, 100 Club 

Squares are $5 each. If you would like to support our kids 

please send or bring in $5 and choose your square. 

1st Prize: $150           

2nd Prize: $90                        

3rd Prize: $60 

 

Head Lice 

We have had cases of head lice reported in our school. 

Please check your child/ren’s hair and treat accordingly. 

We appreciate your support in being proactive with this 

matter. 

Duri Public School 

ANZAC DAY 

Friday 25th April is ANZAC Day. Our students usually 

attend the Duri Recreation ground for the service, 

beginning at 7.30am. It would be wonderful if we 

could have lots of students in attendance to show 

our respect for those who have, and continue to 

fight. 

 Students who wish to march in the Tamworth       

parade please meet Ms Bayley in Bourke St at 

9.30am (18-26 Bourke St, near Lion’s Mane          

Hairdresser's and Tamworth Dental Care). Students 

are to be dressed in Winter uniform. 

 

 

 

Swimming 

Please ensure you pick your child up from outside 

the door. Teachers will open the door when all      

students are ready to be dismissed. 

Week 10- Friday 4th April 
Week 11- not on 

 

Important Term 1 & 2 Dates 

• Thur 10th Apr —Easter Hat Parade & Raffle 

drawn 

• Fri 11th Apr—Last day of Term 1—Ice-cream 

truck for good attendance 

• Fri 2nd May—X-Country @ Attunga 

 

 

Attunga Cross Country  

Information and permission have been sent home 

along with lunch orders. Please return as soon as 

possible. 

Share Our Space 

Our school grounds will once again be open during 

the school holidays from Saturday, 12th April until 

Saturday, 27th April. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Digital Notes 

If you would like to opt out of paper notes please 

contact our office and let us know. Notes are all on 

Sentral and newsletters will be consistently uploaded 

to our website on Mondays. 

 

 

 


